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Dear team
It is with disquiet that I note the proposal involving a change of ward involving Westwood Heath ,was approved at a council meeting. We currently
have extensive social and resident’s association contact with Tile Hill and Canley. All road and issues arising from the activities of the University
of Warwick affect the 3 areas together. We share and discuss our concerns with councillors that represent all these areas. The business park is
being increasingly taken over by organisations catering for students and the university which affects the three areas the most. I believe the
proposal to be ill thought and detrimental to Westwood Heath resident’s interests. I hope this decision can be reconsidered.
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